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GENERAL INFORMATION  

Children’s Bulletin Sponsor: 

Greg Bovre 
 

Bulletin Sponsors: 

In Honor of Their 26th Anniversary 

Jim & Nancy Ottman 
 

Flowers on the Altar: 

In Honor of Their 33rd Anniversary  

Given by Bill & Jackie Bussert  
 

St. Paul Affiliated Community Notices 
 

Morning Meditations is a short devotion 

weekday mornings (M-F) on WHBL - 1330AM 

at 7:26 AM and between 10:45 - 10:50 AM by 

area LCMS pastors. To check out events or 

hear the recorded message, please go to  

morningmeditations.com. 
 

Neat Repeats Upcoming Sales: 

July 15 - 19: all clothing $1 
 

Please save the date of July 19 for Putt for 

Love at Harbor Point Mini Golf, 322 South 

Pier Drive from 10 AM - 6 PM. All proceeds 

from that day will go to support Love INC.  
 

The Sheboygan Falls Food Pantry is open on 

the 2nd Sat every month from 9 – 11 AM and 

every Thurs from 9 – 11 AM. Patrons are wel-

come to visit the pantry once each month. 

We look forward to continuing to serve the 

communities of: Cedar Grove, Hingham, 

Howards Grove, Kohler, Oostburg, She-

boygan Falls and Waldo. Please remember 

to bring the following each time you visit: 

photo ID, current utility bill, and paper  

grocery bags. 
 

Delivery Drivers are Needed for the  

Sheboygan Food Bank to bring food to shut-

ins who are unable to get to a food pantry. 

The commitment would be minimal. If you're 

interested, call 920-453-0169 and ask for Liz 

Kroll or email liz@sheboygancountyfb.com. 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 

730 County Road  PPP 

Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 

Phone: 920-467-6449        Fax: 920-467-4239 

Early Childhood Center (ECC): 920-467-6733    

The Gathering Place/Memory Matters:   

920-627-6847 

Website: www.stpaulfalls.com       

Facebook: facebook.com/stpaulfalls  

Instagram: @stpaulfalls 

Building & Office Hours:   

Mon - Thurs 8:30 - 4:30  
 

St. Paul is a member of the Sheboygan 

Lutheran High School Association. 

More Community Announcements & 

Events posted on the bulletin board by 

the Kitchenette & Room 100. 

Worship Attendance  
(for last week as recorded ) 

Thursday 6:30 PM -  112 

Sunday 8:00 AM -  86 

 9:30 AM -  289 

Online  15 

 Total: 502 
   

  

WEEKLY NEWS July 10 - 16, 2025 

Baby Supply Drive 

July 10 - 20, Gathering Area 

The Ladies’ Auxiliary is collecting baby items 

for newborn - 3T. Bring your items to church 

and add them to the kiosk in the Gathering 

Area (or behind the Welcome Center on 

Thursday night). 
 

Help Wanted: Choir Accompanist 

We are looking to hire a piano player to  

accompany our Adult Choir. The pianist 

should have previous experience              

accompanying and be able to play various 

styles of anthems. Rehearsals with the Choir 

are late Aug-May, Tues from 6:30 – 8:00 PM. 

The Choir typically sings 1st and 2nd Sundays 

of each month, along with Festival Sundays 

and holiday services. This is a paid position 

for about 8 hours a week. Please contact 

Thomas Walkenhorst with questions. The job 

description and application can be found 

on our website or in the Church Office. 
 

8:00 & 11:00 AM Greeters Needed! 

Do you usually attend the 8:00 or 11:00 AM 

service on Sundays? Can you share a 

“Hello” and a smile every few weeks? If so, 

please contact Karri in the Church Office to 

be added to the next Greeter Schedule! 
 

Columbarium Niches  

Packets are available on the Information 

Wall behind the Welcome Center, or visit our 

website https://stpaulfalls.com/ministries/

columbarium/ for more information. Please 

call the Church Office before bringing your 

documents in. 

Ladies Auxiliary Members 

A reminder that we will not be meeting   

during summer. Our next meeting will be 

Wed, Sept 17 at 1:00 PM in Room 100. 
 

Attention Expecting and New Parents! 

Are you expecting a baby or recently wel-

comed one? St. Paul has a caring team of 

volunteers ready to bless your family with 

home-cooked meals during this joyful (and 

often hectic!) season. If you’re interested in 

receiving meals, please contact the Church 

Office. Our Meal Ministry Coordinator will 

reach out to arrange the details. We would 

love to support you in this special time! 
 

St. Paul Serves – Save the Date 

May 1-16, 2026 we will again serve our com-

munity in a variety of ways! Watch for more 

information and the opportunity to submit 

potential projects in January 2026. Please 

save your shirt if you have one. 
 

Neat Repeats Donations 

There is a bin in the Giving Center for small 

bags or boxes of items to be donated to 

Neat Repeats. Please take large items / 

amounts directly to Neat Repeats.  
 

LERT (Lutheran Early Response Team)  

Along with creating our own LERT team, our 

church has created a new dedicated fund 

to support LERT mission efforts. Anyone wish-

ing to support disaster relief efforts can 

make their donations directly to this new 

fund, either through the offering plate or 

online. For questions about LERT contact 

Pete Strains at 920-838-4969. 

 

Welcome Guests! 

If you are joining us for the first time today,  

please introduce yourself to the Pastor after the service! 

http://www.morning-meditations.com/
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Savannah Henn (Children & Family)  

savannahh@stpaulfalls.com 

 920-467-6449 ext 115 
 

Sunday School &  
AWANA   Registration  
Registration for the 2025-2026 
school year opens July 31. We would 
love to have your child join us for 
Sunday School on Sundays or 
AWANA on Wednesday Nights (K-5th 
grade). 
 

VBS  
VBS registration has hit capacity. If 
you would like to be added to our 
waitlist, please email Savannah 
Henn directly.  
 

Summer Children’s Message  
There will be a Children’s Message 
on the 1st, 3rd, and 5th Sundays 
during the 9:30 service. 
 

Nursery Available  
The nursery will be staffed for the 
9:30 service during the summer  
worship schedule. The nursery is 
open for children birth-4 years old.  
The nursery is also available for the 
Thursday and 8:00 Sunday services, 
but is not staffed, so you will need 
to stay and watch your child(ren).  

CHILDREN, YOUTH, & FAMILY  MINISTRY  

Nicole Dollevoet (Youth & Family)  

nicoled@stpaulfalls.com  

920-467-6449 ext 121 
 

Youth & Young Adult 

• See information below regarding the 
next CYF Event at the Plymouth Pool  
on July 13. Church swimsuit policy,  
covered midriff, is in place.  

 

• Commissioning is taking place    
during the 9:30 AM worship service 
for the group attending the LCMS 
Youth Gathering. Please keep this 
group in your prayers as they head 
out on July 16 to New Orleans, LA.  
Lanyon, Noble, Madison, Emily, Riley, 
Collin, Cooper, Quinn, Kaleb, Ashlyn, 
Kelli, Graham, Garrett, Logan, Faith, 
Timmy, Brynlee, Lydia, Rileigh, 
McKenzie, Roman, Bryce, Trey, 
Charles, Justine, Michelle, Sarah, 
Clark, Keith, Tara, Daniel, Andrea, 
Jen and Nicole. 

Children, 

 Youth, &  

Family Event 

Join us  
July 13  

1:00-3:00 PM  
at Plymouth 
Public Pool 

203 Suhrke Rd, 
Plymouth 

 

We will meet there for an       
afternoon of fun.  
Pay upon arrival.        

Reminder: the church swimsuit 
policy is in place. 

 

Children and Youth Ministry  
Volunteering:  

 

Nicole and Savannah are looking for  
individuals to serve in the areas of   

Children and Youth Ministry. Check out 
the Ministry House in the Gathering   

Area for ways you can serve!  
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PRAYERS & GIVING 

Please Pray For: 
 
 
 

Hospitalized: Diane Worm 
 

Anniversaries: Bill & Jackie Bussert, July 10  

                        Jim & Nancy Ottman, July 17 
 

Baptism: Titus Brethouwer 
 

National Youth Gathering Participants 

 
 

 

Would you like us to pray for you  

or someone you love?  

 If you are in the hospital, please call the 

Church Office to let a pastor know. They 

would love to visit and pray with you. 

 If someone you know needs prayer, 

please talk to a pastor so that we can 

pray for them in church and/or add them 

to our Prayer Chain. 

 If you need a pastoral visit for any reason, 

please contact a pastor to schedule a 

visit. If we don’t know, we can’t help! 

 

Pray for Our Active Members in the Military: 
 

Air Force: Christopher Saunders 

Air Force Reserve: Saul Grosshuesch  
 

Army: Zachary Kattner, Ryan Schmidt 

Army Reserve: Amanda Zimmerman,  

         Robert Zimmermann,  Max Zuengler 
 

Marine Corps: Zeke Norlander 
 

National Guard: Joshua Becker 
 

Navy: Steven Mueller 

 

Military Photos 

We have an ongoing military picture display to 

honor our church members - both veterans and 

enlisted. To be included, please provide a 4x6 

photo, with name on the back, and put it in the 

office in the box marked “military.” 

Giving Center Donations  
 

Items currently being collected at the Giving Center (located in the hallway near the Fellowship Hall) 
 

 

St. Paul Quilters: On-going collection of gently used sheets & material (label and place on top) 
 

Early Childhood Center: On-going collection of used ink cartridges and cell phones 
 

Pillowcase Dresses: On-going collection of new or gently used pillow cases - cotton or cotton

  blend only - we cannot use microfiber or other synthetic fabric 
 

Sheboygan Falls Food Pantry: On-going collection of food & paper products for the SF Pantry 
 

Helping Kids: On-going collection of food for families with children at SF schools 
 

Neat Repeats: On-going collection of items (small amounts only). If you have a large amount,

  please drop off at the Neat Repeats store in Plymouth 
 

Mary’s Room: On-going collection of newborn sleepers  
 

Love INC: On-going collection of Personal Care Items (loveincsheboygancounty.org/donate) 

 


